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Bramshott Common

Dear Sir/Madam,
Hampshire and Isle of Wight Wildlife Trust is keen to consult on the future management of Bramshott Common.  The Trust has recently formed a partnership with Defence Estates, who own and manage the land for military training. The Trust is considering how to carry out management to improve the Common for people and wildlife. Before coming to any conclusions, we are anxious to get the views of local organisations that value the Common as an important amenity or have a specialist interest in its wildlife, history or other features. To assist this process we have engaged consultants with particular experience of commons’ issues to facilitate the consultation process.

The consultants, Footprint Ecology, have produced a background paper and leaflet on the Common.  The leaflet is enclosed. This includes details of a drop-in day in Liphook and an open day in the main car park in Rectory Lane on the northern part of the Common. These events will be attended by Trust and Footprint staff who will be pleased to answer questions and to hear your views. There will also be an opportunity to give your views in writing on the day. The background paper can be found on the Trust’s website at                                         www.hwt.org.uk/pages/bramshott-consultation.html or a copy can be obtained from Footprint Ecology at the address below.

We are particularly keen to hear the views of local organisations, the members and stakeholders of which may have an informed perspective on this important local site. Please give your views either by e-mail to neil.gartshore@footprint-ecology.co.uk or by writing to Neil Gartshore at Footprint Ecology, Forest Office, Cold Harbour, Wareham, Dorset, BH20 7PA. We would also be pleased to see representatives at either the drop-in or open day, and would welcome your views verbally or in writing.

We hope to complete these consultations by the end of November, after which we will decide on our preferred options for future management in the light of the views you and others have given us. At that point we will be in touch with you again.

The Trust and the MOD are seeking the best solutions for the future management of the Common and the widest consensus on how this can be achieved. Please help us by giving your views and ideas.

Yours sincerely,
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Alex Cruickshank
Conservation Project Manager

